





News from The Branches

August 2017

Board Members

Debbie Dent President

Frank Pike Vice President

Nancy Hansen Treasurer

LaDawn Goodwin Secretary

Paul Kihlmire Director

Dr. Kristy McCall Director

To be good stewards of our resources, we are producing fewer newsletters per year for print and mail.

For the latest happenings and lots of great photos, please "like" our Facebook page:
The Branches at Brookline Southwest Special Care Homes
And check out our website:
www.thebranchesatbrookline.org

To view our newsletters online, please send us an email and we'll send you a link to our newsletter.

Thanks for allowing us to stay in touch!

Welcome New Staff!



Direct Support Staff, Don & Shari Eggley



Direct Support Staff, Tom & Michelle Kearney and their sweet little dog, Biscuit

We never take God's provision for granted! He has met the needs of our residents by bringing two married couples to serve as direct support staff (house parents). Each couple works a week on/week off schedule, which provides stability and family-like camaraderie. They support and assist each resident with life goals, activities of daily living, transportation, medical appointments, employment, social activities, and so much more. They help them remain connected to community, friends, families and churches. We're grateful for dedicated Christian staff who invest their lives in ministry to adults who need support in daily living.

Bits and pieces of Branches life ...













Frame by Frame 2016 Review \$44,500 raised to benefit The Branches

We're so very grateful to everyone who came out in the pouring rain for our 7th annual fundraising dinner and auction held at The Tower Club on Sept 16, 2016. The rain did not dampen your spirits or your generosity! We enjoyed a beautiful sunset and night-time view of downtown Springfield, great quartet entertainment, a delicious dinner, and an exciting live auction.

Thanks to Lisa Rose, emcee; Larry Ball, auctioneer; the quartet from Second Baptist; a host of volunteers; auction item donors; and our generous, gracious guests and sponsors for making the evening so lovely and enjoyable! Many of you, who could not attend, sent contributions. Working together, your support of this event cleared \$44,500 to benefit The Branches at Brookline. We appreciate your generosity!

(Photos by Sara Romans)







Entertainment was provided by a quartet from Second Baptist, Springfield. They were fantastic! Special thanks to Kevin Dull, Tim Garrison, Eric Meruelo, David Berns, and Keith Freeman. Keith accompanied on the piano and sang, as well.



Lisa Rose emceed with her signature warmth and humor.



Residents at The Branches had a great time seeing old friends and meeting new ones. What a lovely evening.



It was a full house at The Tower Club.



Auctioneer, Larry Ball, inspired lively bidding on the auction packages.



Photos of The Branches' residents were placed around the room.

Frame by Frame 2016 Event Sponsors — Thank you!!

PRESENTING SPONSORS







PLATINUM SPONSORS









Paul & Susan Kihlmire

Edna Deaton

Greg & LaDawn Goodwin

Bob & Patty Ingold

Ron & Debbie Dent

GOLD SPONSORS



Richard & Kathy Wingo

SILVER SPONSORS

Clarence, Roberta, & Curtis Barber

Scott & LaRaine Bauer

Dale & Johnette Davidson

Frame by Frame 2016 Donors of Auction Items —Thank You!!

Amycakes
Barnabas House Bed & Breakfast
Beth's Bake Shoppe & Tea Room

Candy House

Celebrations by Sonja David Van Giesen Fastbreak Sports Frank & Nancy Pike Gilardi's Kevin & Kristy McCall
Rally House
Sam's Club
Senior Care Pharmacy

Hotel Vandivort

House of Flowers

Senior Care Pharmacy Showboat Branson Bell Sight & Sound Theatre

Grand Country Music Hall

Silver Dollar City

Springfield Little Theatre Springfield Symphony Starlite Theatre

Target

TwentyOne Cakes by Annie

Vic Pace

Donors — January 1, 2016 through June 30, 2017

Adams, Robert & Charlene Ball, Larry D. & Melceenia K.

Barber, Clarence P. & Roberta K.

Barber, Curtis
Bauer, Clemons D.

Bauer, Scott P. & LaRaine E. Bedinghaus, E. Matt & Beth J.

Berns, David Bisher, Virginia Blakey, Gary

Blood, Alvan & Ruth

Brackett, James & Frances

Butram, Kay Carter, Emma

CFO - Perisseuo Donor Advised Fund

Chance, Dwight W. & L. Colleen

Charles L. Crane Agency

Climer, Irene Cobb, Ken & Kay

Commerce Bancshares Foundation

Cook, Robert H. & E. Karen

Crank, Don & Trudi DA Bolton LLC

Davidson, Don & Connie

Davidson, V. Dale & Versal Johnette

Deaton, Edna
Dent, Ron & Debbie

Diversified Freedom for Disabilities

Dock. Jana Doing Steel

Dowler, Terry L. & Mary B.
Ellman, Mark & Nadine
Fann, Jonathan & Heather
First Baptist Church, Springfield

Forshee, Paula K.

Fulbright, Bruce & Joan

Gafarian, Kathleen T.

Garrison, Timothy A. & Traci A. Goodwin, Gregory R. & LaDawn S.

Green, Charles Mark & Jill E.

Gregory, V. Lucille Groover, Phil & Judy Hansen, Glen & Nancy

Hansen, Kevin

Hayes, Dr. Stanley & Brenda

Henley, Lloyd Ingold, Robert G. Irish, Art & Donna

Jack Henry & Associates, Inc.

Jeffcoat, Josh

Jones, Ronald G. MD & Patricia L.

Kihlmire, Paul & Susan

Killingsworth, Lonnie R. & Valerie J.

Knight, Chandler & Elizabeth LaTour Advisory Group Lewis, Catherine

Macedonia Baptist Sr Adult PEP Council

Macon, Deborah Magers, Randy & Ellen Mann, Darrell J. & Cherrie L. Martin, Kelly & Janice

Martin, Kelly & Janice
McCall, Kevin D. & Kristy A.
McCartney Donor Advised Fund
McCartney, Mark & Susan
Miller, Richard S. & Carolyn A.

Morrow, Matthew S. & Rachael

Myers, Helen J. Neal, Bobby A. & April Nelson, Bob & Marlene

Norris, Sue

Overton, Michael & Denise

Phillips, Kathryn I.
Pike, Frank & Nancy
Rabourn, Carol Jean

Ramey, Ronald C. & Marta G. Rawley, Clifford B. & Martha

Roan, Scott

Rosebud Properties

Sac River Cowboy Church Schmidt, David W. & Joyce Schoeller, Shane & Mendie Scott, William E. & Vicki J.

Second Baptist Church, Springfield Sherwood, John E. & Diana K.

Shireman, Greg D. & Charlotte

Snider, Terry & Ann Sutter, Bill A. & Sarah J.

Taylor, Edna Thornsberry, Carol Titus, Jay & Michelle

Tuck, Marilyn

Tuckness, Jack D. & Winnie L. Tyler, Victor L. & Lorraine

Van Giesen, David L. & Priscilla J.

VanLeuven, Lois Vincel, Cathryn A. Wallace, Janice M. White & Associates

White, John D. & Mildred H. Wingo, Richard & Kathy Wright, Dennis P. & Vickie L. Zoromski, Nathan & Heather

Memorial Gifts

In Memory of Marilyn Tuck

Carter, Emma
Dent, Ron & Debbie
Hansen, Glen & Nancy
Kihlmire, Paul & Susan

In Memory of Polly Smith

PEP, Macedonia Senior Adult Council

In Memory of Ron Phillips

PEP, Macedonia Senior Adult Council

In Memory of Elaine Statton

PEP, Macedonia Senior Adult Council

In Memory of Molly Boyd

Sac River Cowboy Church

Branches Fun...







Meet Biscuit, our sweet little dogfriend that lives at The Branches every other week when Tom and Michelle are there. We all enjoy him!





SOUTHWEST SPECIAL CARE HOMES

PO Box 14341 Springfield, MO 65814

For more information, please contact us: 417-887-7653

E-mail: thebranchesatbrookline@gmail.com

NON PROFIT ORG

U.S. POSTAGE

PAID

Springfield, MO

Permit #777



www.thebranchesatbrookline.org

We appreciate our volunteer Board members!

SWSCH Board Members and spouses are always willing to lend a hand in helping maintain the property at The Branches. Heavy spring rains gave the weeds a big boost. Thanks to Greg & LaDawn Goodwin, Glen & Nancy Hansen, and Paul & Susan Kihlmire for coming to the rescue! If you enjoy working with your hands and would like to volunteer at The Branches occasionally, please let us know. We'll be grateful for your help!







